[image: image1.emf][image: image2.jpg]¢, CO
N 0¢

Q& ArTsMARK —
F

AWARD

& Q
VoL A



Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

23rd June 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Enjoying learning’.  Well done to the following children:
Reception:  Millie Halliman  Year 1: Jessica Walton   Year 2:  Rhio Humphries   Year 3: Whole class  
Year 4: Freya Buckley  Year 5: Adam Tasker  Year 6: Whole class 

Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Reception Class for best attendance this week!  Remember the best class attendance in this term will get a treat!

Well Done Year 3!
Parents and carers enjoyed an oustanding superhero assembly performed by Year 3 this week! Well done girls and boys and thank you to all the staff involved in the production.
Health and Sports Week
Earlier this week you received more details of our events next week (originally published to you back in May).  We really hope you can join us to help promote healthy lifestyles to all of the children.
Children may wear their team colours for their sports day if they wish.

**Special Fundraising Event**

As some of you may know we have two children at Portobello with Type 1 Diabetes: Jessie and Joe.  Thanks to the confidence of their parents and the dedication of our staff, these two amazing children are thriving and enjoying all the opportunities we have to offer!
To help raise money for Daibetes UK, Miss West will again take part in the Great North Run with all sponsership money going to this amazing charity.  To help with the fundraising Jessie has ‘built’ a very special puppy at Build a Bear Workshop who now needs a name.

From Monday, Jessie will be visiting all classes to introduce them to the puppy so please have a think at home and dig deep to enter the competition to name him.  Entries cost £1…but why stop at one entry! Whatever first name you give to our special puppy he will have your family surname included in your entry.

Year 6 residential to Kielder 

We just couldn’t be prouder of Year 6 this week for their attitude and behaviour whilst on their residential.  Staff have commented on how respectful all the children were towards other visitors.  You should be very proud of yourselves boys and girls. 

Change of date!! 

Netball club will take place on Tuesday (27th) next week instead of Monday. 

Kitchen assistant vacancy 

Our kitchen is requiring another member of staff to assist with food preparation and serving.  For further details please contact the Local Authority School Meals department at the Civic Centre Gateshead.
Dates for your Diary
Monday 3.30pm - Family Wimbledon with strawberries and cream in KS2 yard (parents and carers welcome)
Tuesday 1.30pm - KS1 and Reception Sports Day (parents and carers welcome)

Wednesday 9.30am – Year 4 assembly (parents and carers welcome)

Thursday 1.30pm – KS2 Sports Day (parents and carers welcome)

Friday – KS2 athletics Team at Gateshead International Stadium 
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